PARK EAST SYNAGOGUE

CONGREGATION ZICHRON EPHRAIM

163 EAST 67 STREET, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021

ARTHUR SCHNEIER

September 10, 1976

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, New York 10024

Dear Norman:

On my way from California to Russia and Romania I tried unsuccessfully to call you at home. I want you to know how pleased and proud I am with your election as President of our alma mater. It is good to know that the destiny of our Yeshiva is in the hands of a friend and contemporary whose qualities I have admired ever since our college days.

Congratulations and best wishes to you and Mindy. With warmest regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Arthur Schneier

Rabbi